
Important notice:

Medicines

It is important to have enough medicine 
to last at least 3 weeks at all times.

This is because you may be moved to another 
location. If you need more medicines, ask the centre 
manager where the nearest pharmacy is, and bring 
your prescription to the pharmacy.

If you don’t have an Irish prescription, ask the manager to 
arrange for you to see a doctor.


